
 
 

 
From: rantu deb <rantudeb@yahoo.co.in> 
To: "traicable@yahoo.co.in" <traicable@yahoo.co.in>  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 September 2013 11:09 PM 
Subject: Consultation Paper on "Distribution of TV Channels from 
Broadcasters to Platform Operators(comments ) 
 
  
To, 
  Mr. Wasi Ahmad, 
 Advisor (B&CS), 
 Telecom Regulatory Authority of India, 
 Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, 
 New Delhi – 110002, 
  
  
Dear Sir, 
  
With reference to the subject mentioned above, I would like to present my thought on 
it. I completely vote in favour this. Demerge of the distribution companies will break 
the monopoly of the companies and these companies will not be ruling the industry 
on their terms. As a result of mergers, on the name of cost cutting, companies are 
terminating their years old employees. Now demerge will bring more employment to 
the distribution industry, and employees will get a platform to work smoothly. In 
turn, Govt. will get more tax from them. 
  
Thanks 
Rantu Deb 
An Employee of one of the Broadcasters  
New Delhi 

 

 


